
 

 
 

The Embassy of the United States 

HAS THE PLEASURE OF INVITING YOU TO A PRESENTATION TO BE FOLLOWED BY 

A QUESTION AND ANSWER SESSION WITH 

MATT WILSON 
VICE CONSUL 

  
to discuss issues related to 

 

SSuummmmeerr  WWoorrkk  aanndd  TTrraavveell  

iinn  tthhee  UU..SS..  aanndd  ootthheerr  VViissaa  

IIssssuueess   

 
Want to know more about working and traveling in the USA during your summer 
vacation?  Want to know what the changes for next year will be? Studying in the 
USA?  Applying for a visa?  Visiting friends or relatives?  Applying for a Green 

Card?  Come listen and ask the US Vice Consul.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

The meeting will be held both in English and Bulgarian. 
 

 
On  

February 19 at 14.00h 
 

 
 

Plovdiv University “Paisii 
Hilendarski”, 236 Bulgaria 
blvd, new building, hall 2 

 
 


